
 
City of Missoula, Montana 

Item to be Referred to City Council Committee 
 

Committee:  Parks and Conservation 
 
Item:  Caras Park and Trail Light Purchase 
 
Date:   November 30, 2021 
 
Sponsor(s):  Nathan McLeod 
 
Prepared by: Nathan McLeod 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☒ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

☐ Ward 3 

 

☐ All Wards 

☐ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

 

☐ N/A

 
Action Required: 
Award contract for “Owner provided” park and trail lights and authorize the Mayor to sign 
purchase agreement 
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council:  Award contract for “Owner provided” park and trail lights, to be installed 
in Caras Park as part of the Phase 1 construction project, and authorize the Mayor to sign the 
contract for the amount of $39,276.00   
 
Timeline: 
Referral to committee: December 6, 2021 
Committee discussion: December 8, 2021 
Council action (or sets hearing): December 13, 2021 
Public Hearing (if required): Click or tap here to enter text. 
Deadline: Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 
On August 30th, 2021, Missoula City Council approved a construction contract with Prospect 
Construction for the Caras Outfall Storm Water Infiltration & Caras Park Phase 1, for which the 
City agreed to pay an amount not to exceed $2,162,591.65 
 
Part of the project included “owner provided” park and trail lights.  Three approved equal lights 
were quoted with the Mountain States Lights providing the best value (see attached). 
 
 
Financial Implications: 
The contract cost $39,276.00 and is part of an approved CIP for FY22 funding through Park 
District and Private funds from the Missoula Downtown Partnership. 
 
 
Links to external websites: 
 
 


